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Message from Fairview District 72 - 06/02/2022 

7040 Loramie Ave Skokie, IL 60077 

(t) 847-929-1050 (f) 847-929-1060

Final PTA Newsletter 6/2/22 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Please find the final PTA Newsletter here . 

School Sum2!Y. Kits for the 2022-2023 School Year- Order Now Before June 12th! 

School is almost over but so is the season for ordering new school supplies! This year we will have an online sale for school supplies 

through the company EPI. You can order all the supplies that your child needs for the upcoming school year, and they will be 

delivered straight to your home, ready to go for the first day of school! Please place your order by June 

12th: www.educationalproducts.com/shoppacks School code: FAI015. 

We hope you have a wonderful summer! 

The Fairview South PTA 

7040 Laramie Avenue, Skokie, Illinois 60077 

847.929.1050 
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